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My husband and I cruise on a sailboat and for that reason the continued health of the oceans is very
important to us(and we just spent half a season to upgrade the waste management systems on our
boat ) .
After reviewing the operations of scrubbers I cannot avoid the conclusion that especially in busy
areas they will lead to damaging pollution of the waters. I therefore recommend that they should be
banned.


